In the interest of strengthening partner alliances, I brought forward to the (Public) Deans’ Council last Friday the recommendation received at the DARTEP/MACTE meeting on October 2nd to create an improved governance structure that would be more inclusive of private Deans and Directors (AICUM).  The Deans’ Council was highly supportive of this recommendation and proposed the following model for your consideration.
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As a representative body of the four standing teacher education committees, the “Advisory Council” could:

1. Provide a forum for the exchange of information about teacher education policies, practices, and programs.

2. Make, where possible, single-voiced recommendations to the State Board of Education concerning policies and practices relating to teacher education.

3. Share issues and solicit input, where needed, from members of standing committees that can help to shape policy decisions.

Although the model may not be perfect, I believe that it addresses many of the concerns brought forward at the DARTEP/MACTE meeting.
· Integrates a parallel structure to the existing (Public) Deans’ Council for Private Deans and Directors

· Creates an “Advisory Board”that is representative of the membership of all four standing committees, promoting better communication

· Provides a mechanism for constructing single-voiced positions on issues of importance to standing committees

I would like to meet with the leadership in the Deans’ Council, DARTEP, and AICUM at your earliest convenience to discuss and flesh out these ideas.  Also, I would like to suggest that all four groups sponsor a Spring DARTEP/MACTE summit on the future of Teacher Education in Michigan.
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